
 

 

QNB SUISSE SA - Policy in respect of remuneration for the ICAV 

 

REMUNERATION 

The Investment Manager’s remuneration policy has been reviewed in line with the requirements 

of SFDR. In line with the disclosures outlined in the pre-contractual documentation, 

sustainability factors are not considered relevant to the Fund and as such do not form part of 

remuneration considerations. 

 

 

  


